
 
 
 

#E2017/95510 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
9 October 2017 
 
 
 
The Hon A Roberts MP 
Minister for Planning 
GPO Box 5341 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
Via email - office@roberts.minister.nsw.gov.au  
 
Cc: Paul.Garnett@planning.nsw.gov.au  
 
Dear Minister  
 
RE: [PART 1] Byron LEP 2014 - LEP Amendment No. 11 (PP_2015_BYRON_003_00) 
 
Council considered a Notice of Motion No. 9.5 Retraction of Planning Proposal regarding 
STRA at its Ordinary Meeting of 21 September 2017 and resolved as follows: 
 
Resolved 17-407:  
that Council write to the Minister for Planning as per S.58 (4) of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Act 1979, and request that Amendment No.11 Byron Local Environmental Plan 2014, 
not proceed to enable Council time to reconsider and resubmit a more detailed and well-thought-
through planning proposal following the outcome of the State Government’s consideration of the 
Short Term Holiday Letting in NSW Options Paper. 

 
Accordingly, Council now requests a response from you with regard to a decision on whether 
Amendment No 11 as previously submitted to the Department of Planning 24 April 2017 is to be 
returned to Council. 
 
http://leptracking.planning.nsw.gov.au/PublicDetails.aspx?Id=2144 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Shannon Burt 
Director Sustainable Environment & Economy 
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